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Dear Parents/Carers  

It has been a busy start to the school year. All the children were very excited about 

school photos yesterday and the day was very smooth. 

The information in the media about coronavirus has made it very clear the importance 

of personal hygiene. We are reminding the children to wash their hands thoroughly and 

there is sanitiser and soap available throughout the school. 

It is important to remember this at all times and if your child has a cold or temperature 

please do not send him or her to school. Also if they have gastroenteritis they should not 

come to school until 24 hours after the symptoms stop. We had some long periods of 

students being constantly ill last year and coming to school and passing on illness to 

others. Please do the right thing for your children as well as the other members of the 

school community. 

The Year 6 leaders have been elected. We were very impressed with the quality of their 

speeches and also the way the Year 3-6 students took the process seriously, listening 

attentively and considering who to vote for. Ryan Smith, State Member for Warrandyte 

came to our assembly to present leadership badges to the School Captains, House 

Captains and Music Captains. Caitlyn Green, School Council President will present the 

badges to Junior School Council Captains, eSmart Captains, Sustainability Captains, 

Library Captains, Art Captains, Drama Captains, Chicken Captain and Flag Bearers. 

Thank you to Danny Eckhardt, (Archie Year 6) for donating four new chickens. They 

are settling in very well thanks to TLC from Archie! 

The Gymbus night was very well attended. It is lovely to see all the children enjoying 

playing together giving the parents an opportunity to develop their new friendships. 

Grant’s karaoke was well received. 



There was much celebration on 13 February around Chinese New Year with a visit from 

the Chinese Lion by the Chinese Youth Society of Melbourne. The performance was 

amazing! A big thank you to Melody Lau for organising this great event! 

We had a very enthusiastic Parents and Friends meeting on Friday 6 March 2020 and 

elected a new committee: 

    President  Naden DeLuca  

   Vice President  Lisa Abbey 

   Treasurer  Wei Liu 

   Secretary  Monica Riazati-Keshe  

The next Parents and Friends meeting will be 13 March at 9.00 am in the staffroom. ALL 

WELCOME!!! 

The elected School Council positions have been finalised. Thank you to the following for 

nominating: 

 PARENT REPRESENTATIVES Wei Liu  

        Sanobar Najamul Arefeen 

 STAFF REPRESENTATIVES Meika Hubble 

        Ashlyn Kent 

        Caitlin Wightman 

There will be also co-opted members to be announced after the March School Council 

meeting. 

The AGM for School Council will be held at 6.30 pm on Monday 23 March 2020 in the 

staffroom. All welcome! 

Thank you to all the parents for supporting the Parent Information Evening. It was great to 

see such a good roll up considering the torrential rain and hail we experienced on the 

evening. Thank you to all the teachers for the planning and preparation for this evening. 

Parent Teacher Interviews for Wednesday 11 March 2020 are open on Compass. Please 

make a booking on line and if you cannot commit to that date contact the class teacher for 

another time. Jodie Baruta, Year 1B will be attending a professional development next 

week therefore her interviews will be 23 March 2020.  

    Kind regards  

       Julie 



Monday    9 March  Public holiday 

Wednesday 11 March  Parent / Teacher Chats 

Friday  13 March  Assembly 

Monday  16 March  Second Hand Uniform Sale 3:00 pm 

Wednesday 18 March  Parent Cyber Safety Evening 7:00 pm 

Monday  23 March  School Council Meeting  

       AGM 6:30 pm - 7:00pm - All Welcome 

Friday  27 March   Assembly 2pm 

       2:30 pm Children Dismissed 

TERM 2 

Tuesday  14 April   First Day Term 2 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Sunsmart! 

Hats must be 

worn 

TERM DATES 

TERM 1 Wednesday 29 January (Year 1 - 6 students start) Friday 27 March  9 weeks 

TERM 2 Tuesday 14 April Friday 26 June 11 weeks 

TERM 3 Monday 13 July Friday 18 September 10 weeks 

TERM 4 Monday 5 October Friday 18 December 11 weeks 

Thursday   5 March  Year 6 Incursion - Science Discovery 

Tuesday  10 March   Year 1 and 2 swimming safety (9 sessions) 

Tuesday  17 March  Manningham Primary School Sing-off (selected students) 

Wednesday 18 March  Parent Cyber Safety Project guest speaker 7:00 pm 

PE AND SPORTS EVENTS  

Monday  16 March  Years 1 - 2 Swimming safety program begins 

Thursday 12 March  Round Robin 2  - Years 5 and 6 

COMPASS EVENTS    PAYMENTS AND CONSENTS NEEDED 

9 March 



School Captains  Richard A 

     Lisa W 

House Captains  

Hotham    

   Captains  Julian and Chloe F 

   Vice Captains Jedd and Emma 

  

Kosciusko  

   Captains   Sebastian and Riana 

 Vice Captains Josh and Gia 

  

Buffalo   

   Captains  Joe D and Allie 

 Vice Captains Vaughan and Jessie 

  

Oberon   

   Captains  Lachlan and Atiya 

 Vice Captains Jarrah and Vanessa 

 

  

Music Captains  Chris and Zoey 

Junior School Council Captains  Dereson and Chermaine 

eSmart Captains  Tyler and Samantha 

Sustainability Captains  Aadhithya and Katherine 

Library Captains  Jayden and Ariana 

Art Captains  Stella and Jasmine 

Drama Captains  Aleisha P and Hala 

Chicken Captain  Archie 

Flag Bearers  Gia, Maya, Dakota, Charlie D and Chris C 

 

INTRODUCING 2020 DONBURN CAPTAINS 



The Foundation and Year 6 Gymbus Picnic was held on Friday 21 February. 

It was a wonderful evening with beautiful weather which was a relief after we 

were rained out the week before! The night was a great opportunity for the 

families new to Donburn to meet other families within the school community, 

as well as the Donburn staff.  

The children had a wonderful time playing in the Gymbus, singing songs with 

Grant and running around with their Year 6 Buddies.  

Thank you to everyone who came and made the night such a terrific success. 

Ashleigh, Ashlyn & Nicole - Foundation Teachers 

FOUNDATION GYMBUS WELCOME PICNIC 



It has been a great start to the year in the Performing Arts paving the way 

for much excitement in the months to come. We have a number of 

performance groups this year and all are already busily rehearsing for their 

respective shows. 

Kid Crazy 

Kid Crazy is our infant touring performance 

group. These nine Year 6 children perform a 

Wiggles, Hi5 type show to many of the Kinders and 

preschools around Manningham. All of these very 

talented children auditioned for the group last year 

and have been combining dance, voice, drama and 

story telling in their weekly rehearsals. We are all 

having so much fun and the little children are going 

to adore them once we start touring. Well done to 

Katherine, Emma, Christopher, Chloe F, Zoe R, Jessie, Joe, Gia and Lachie. 

 

The TVD’s   

The Talented Voice of Donburn have just 

commenced rehearsing and for the first 

time it is wonderful to introduce Grace, 

Lily, Maya, Charlotte X, Charlotte M, Alexis 

and Daniel as our first Year 3s ever in the 

group. They will be mentored by Aleisha, 

Ariana, Richard and Vanessa from Year 6. 

These children will put together a variety 

show that we will take to Gardenvale Primary school later in the year as well 

schools in our local area. The highlight will be our night time concert in our 

hall which will be open to the public. The Year 6 children will work with the 

Year 3s helping them gain both confidence and performance skills.  

 

DONBURN PERFORMING ARTS 



DONBURN PERFORMING ARTS 

The Cg’s  

The Cg’s feature 13 children from Year 4 

and 5. They have commenced 

rehearsing an old time show. They will 

be learning songs and dances from the 

1920’s through to the 70s that we can 

take to the Aged Care and Retirement 

Villages in Manningham. Songs include the Irving Berlin hit Alexander’s 

Ragtime Band, songs from the musical Showboat through to the Mamas and 

Papas California Dreamin’ plus many more. It is a joy to watch these children 

with the elderly and these shows always present many memorable moments.  

The Donburn Orchestra 

I am so proud to announce the formation of our very first Donburn Orchestra. 

We so far have 21 members and 

instruments include keyboards, piano, 

clarinets, violins, xylophones, 

glockenspiels and cellos. We rehearse 

every Monday and our first piece has 

been the theme from the ‘Man From 

Snowy River’ movie. The children are all 

so talented and the sound they have 

produced in the first few weeks has been amazing. I can’t wait to show them 

off to everybody. Stay tuned.  

The Senior Choir 

Our awesome Senior Choir this year has 73 members and their start to the 

year has been fantastic. We have some exciting times ahead and we are very 

busy preparing for them. On March 17th we will be travelling to Beverly Hills 

Primary to perform with both the Beverly Hills and Old Orchard Primary 

choirs. It will be a fantastic day. A week later on the night of March 25th we will 

celebrate Harmony Day by performing in a special concert organised by 

former Manningham Mayor, Dot Haynes at the Manningham Municipal 



DONBURN PERFORMING ARTS 

Offices Ballroom. Our songs will be ‘All Over the World’ by ELO and ‘He Aint 

Heavy’ by the Hollies. We will be joined by many community groups from all 

over Manningham. It will be an amazing show. 

 

The Junior Choir 

Our Junior Choir has 65 members with 20 Year 1 children making their 

debuts this year. Already these children are producing a beautiful sound and 

their never ending enthusiasm is matched by their amazing little voices. So 

far we have rehearsed ‘No Matter What’ by Boyzone, Lollipop, a Beatles 

Medley and the closing song from an almost forgotten Australian TV classic 

Adventure Island which was written by John Michael Howson. It is going to a 

fabulous year with this fantastic choir. 

 

Assemblies 

We have had many requests from children who want to perform at assembly 

and lunchtimes have been filled with long lines of children wanting to 

rehearse. We started off the year with Maddy Williams and Chloe Soputro 

performing ‘Dance Monkey’ with our brand new wireless head mikes. We 

have also featured the amazing Abby H with Miley Cyrus’s ‘The Climb’ at our 

captains award ceremony. There are plenty more eager and enthusiastic 

stars rehearsing and waiting for their big day. 

 

It is a pleasure to work with such enthusiastic, happy and talented children.  

See you at Donburn Show real soon. 

Grant Puglia 



Listen to the swim instructor to do it right  

Early learning helps you in the future  

Always try your best to listen  

Remember what the swim instructor says  

Never give up! 
 

Try not to touch the lane  

Olympic swimmers 
 

Some strokes are hard. 

Water in the pool means you can swim 

 Instructors know all the strokes  

Members of the pool know all the strokes  - Alexis 3W 

YEAR 3 ACROSTIC POEMS 

Splashes everywhere 

Wet people 

 In 1st, 2nd and 3rd place, there were ribbons  

Many people cheering for others 

Many students diving in the pool at the start  

 In the pool it’s cold 

Noodle races at the end 

Going back to school    - Xavier 3K 

Super fun when we were swimming 

We went to Aquarena 

 I felt cold when we started to swim 

My favourite stroke was freestyle 

Many students wore Life Jackets  

 I enjoyed racing in the pool  

No one forgot their bathers  

Getting into the pool felt good  
 

Participating in the Carnival was also fun  

One of the events I enjoyed was the kickboard race 

On the bus we talked to our friends  

Learning new strokes was fun.  - Charlotte 3R 



PE AND SPORTS  

 The House Swimming Carnival 

On Wednesday 12 February the Years 3 to 6 

participated in the Swimming Carnival at 

Aquarena. Students went in many different races 

such as, freestyle, backstroke, breaststroke and 

butterfly. Others decided to do the fun relays! 

Everyone cheered each other on and had amazing time! 

Chloe F 

The point results were Kosciusko - 276, Oberon - 332, 

Hotham - 336 and winners for the day Buffalo - 338 



CANTEEN NEWS 

Please be aware of the following messages from Vitina  

 Please clean lunch bags after each use 

 Change your child’s class name to this year’s class name 

 PRICE INCREASE - All sushi will be $3.50 from 18 March 

 Helpers are required please: 12:30 pm - 2:30 pm. 

Manningham Division Swimming 

Well done to all students who competed at the Manningham Division 

Swimming Carnival on Monday in Ringwood. We had a record of 14 students 

who competed. And out of the 14 students, twelve of them are now 

competing at the next level, the Eastern Metropolitan Region Swimming 

Carnival next Friday at the Aquanation in Ringwood.  

Congratulations to the following students: 

Aiden L, James H, Kiefer L & Hugo P — 9/10 year old boys relay team  

Leona L-H, Emily W, Abbe H & Nilia R — 9/10 year old girls relay team  

Nate B, Tyler L, Terence T & Adrian N — 11 year old boys relay team 

Also to Tyler who is competing in the 11 year old 

breaststroke and Leona who is competing in the 9/10 

year old breaststroke. 

We wish them all the best! 

Anna Papamichael - PE and Sports Teacher 

SWIMMING 

Doncaster District Swimming 

On 19 February the District Swimming Carnival was held. This is the next 

level for swimmers achieving a great race time at the House carnival. We 

were all lucky enough to go and experience this fun event.  

Although it was raining, everyone contributed amazingly and gained the 

points needed to have Donburn come first overall. 

It was an awesome event and everyone had a great time. 

Chloe F - 6B 



FOUNDATION YEAR - HEALTH ASSESSMENT INFORMATION 

Cathy Pataki is a visiting primary school nurse from the 

Department of Education and Training and she will be attending 

the school on 23 - 25 March, to conduct the Foundation Year 

health assessments and to see other children as requested by parents or 

teachers (with parents’ consent).  

The purpose of the visit is to provide all children in their first year of primary 

school with the opportunity to have a health assessment; to link children, 

families and school communities to services available in the community; and 

to provide information and advice that promotes health and wellbeing. 

Parents of students (other than Foundation students) who wish their child to 

be seen by the school nurse need to complete a Referral form that is 

available at the school office. This completed Referral form needs to be 

returned to the school office by 17 March, 2020.  

Thank you  

CHINESE LION VISIT 

On 13 February 2020, the Chinese Lion from CYSM (Chinese Youth 

Society of Melbourne) came to perform a presentation to Donburn Primary 

School. They performed with the Chinese Lion to 

bring good luck to us for the year. The Chinese Lion 

spat cabbage and mandarins at the audience and 

danced to the cymbals and the drums which 

provided the beat.  

Overall, the Donburnians 

thoroughly enjoyed the 

performance! 

Chermaine W – 6D.  



On February 18 2020, 160 children got together from 10 different 

schools from around the district community for a massive nine 

day camp in Hastings. 

The 14 Donburn students that attended Somers camp had a great time. 

“I made lots of new friends!” said Dakota S. 

There were lots of amazing activities such as the challenge swing, high 

ropes course, surfing, orienteering, indoor archery, flying fox, boating and 

many more.  

“My favourite activity was the flying fox because it felt so cool going really 

fast in the air with my new made friends!’’ said Gia A. 

“BMX track was my favourite because we were free do go as fast as we 

wanted’’ shouted Dereson K. 

Each night we did different cool activities like the bush dance where we had 

to dance with the opposite gender. But the most favourite night for everyone 

was the Disco night because we got to have a dancing competition. The 

best Donburn dancers were Dakota S, Dereson K, Matthew H and Brodie 

W.  

Every night there would be a group that would get to see amazing nocturnal 

animals with the red lights in a giant cage. It was spectacular! The food was 

great because we had a different meal each day for lunch and dinner ‘’ I 

loved the dining room food the best part was the fish and chips on Friday” 

said Matthew  

There were a lot of people that unfortunately got homesick but the fantastic 

visiting teacher helped the sad homesick people cheer up to their bright and 

cheerful selves.  

On the last day people said goodbye to their friends and some even asked 

for their contact details. Finally we got on the bus, desperate to see our 

loving  families again.  

By Dereson K, Gia A and Dakota S 

SOMERS CAMP 



SUSTAINABILITY NEWS 

ART CLUB - LUNCHTIME FRIDAYS YEARS 3 - 6 

Donburn is kicking off an exciting new Art Club.  

Interested students from Years 3 to 6 are more than 

welcome to join us in the Art room on Friday’s at 

lunchtime.  

Hope to see you there!  

Nude Food News  

What a great start to the year we’ve had with our 

sustainability initiatives. Students have been 

excited to get on board the Nude Food 

Tuesday’s train, especially our Foundation 

students.  

Nude Food Tuesday’s will continue every 

Tuesday. See below for some inspiring 

lunchbox ideas.  

We are also excited to commence our ‘Golden Lunchbox’ 

competition next week which goes to the class with the most 

Nude Food lunches on Tuesdays. The winner will get to keep 

the Golden Lunchbox for a whole week!  

Thank you for your support, Sustainability Team  

Clean Up Australia Day  

Donburn Primary School will be holding a Clean Up Australia Day event on 

March 6. On the day, each class will spend some time outside collecting 

rubbish from our yard that may have escaped from our bins or local parks.  

We will also be holding a FREE DRESS DAY! We are asking that children 

wear ‘earth colours’ or any recycled clothing they may have. If you would 

like to support this initiative, please bring a gold coin donation on the day.   

Thank you - Sustainability Team  



We have been having lots of fun watering and weeding the garden. Children 

are welcome to join in on Gardening Club on Mondays during lunchtime. 

Parents are welcome too and if you would like to come along please see the 

office for more information.  

We are also looking for any donations to go towards our school garden. If 

you have any buckets or tongs you no longer require, we would be happy to 

take them off your hands!  

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you. 

Sustainability Team  

GARDENING CLUB - MONDAY LUNCHTIMES 

Chess has been an amazing success with many students ranging from 

Foundation to Year 6 participating every Tuesday at lunchtime in the hall. 

Children have been building on their problem-solving 

skills and some have been lucky enough to challenge 

our Chess teacher Tania one-on-one!  

Thank you for your support - Chess Club  

CHESS CLUB - TUESDAY LUNCHTIMES 



ACTIVE TRAVEL AT DONBURN 

 

ACTIVE TRAVEL NEWS 

Meet our new 2020 Active Travel Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This very enthusiastic group of students is working on ways to 

encourage you to walk and cycle to and from school.   

Keep a look out for fresh ideas to come! 

Meanwhile keep active by using your legs. 

 

 

DONBURN HAVE SOME NEW FEATHERED FRIENDS 

Hi, my name is Archie and I am in 6B. I’d like to introduce to you 

4 great chickens I have donated to Donburn. 

 The black chicken is called Midnight 

 The white chicken is called Ghost 

 The brown chicken is called Betty 

 The brown and white chicken is called Cocoa 

The chickens like to eat special chicken feed and scraps only. 

Please feel welcome to visit them next to the vegetables. 

Archie - 6B 



 

Welcome to our first eSmart newsletter for 2020.  

It is with great excitement that I would like to introduce our Junior eSmart 

Team for 2020! 

Our Junior eSmart Committee will be lead by Captains: Samantha I (6B) and 

Tyler L (6B) 

The following students are welcomed as Junior Committee Members:  

 3K  * Lily M & Anthony S  

 3R  * Apasia T & Sam J           

 3W  * Shahmir M & Aryaman A  

 4O  * Rayan C  & Nathan D             

 4HS * Chloe M & Leo L                  

 4F     * Leona L, Ella R & Ezra Y                 

 5K    * Avni K & Zara D                   

 5W   * Mareena I & Zoe L            

 5T    * Alizae M & Brody W         

 6B    * Anson C & Pooyah D      

 6D     * Alvin C & Tilak R           

 6H     * Seth W & Tarek M       

Thank you, 

Abigail Koh and Robyn Fraser 

Please be on the ‘lookout’ for our ‘Student User Agreement’ for 2020 to come 

home soon. Please  discuss this with you child to ensure they fully 

understand what is expected of them, as we aim to ensure competent 

‘Global Citizens.’ The Student user agreements will need to be returned to 

school, signed, before your child will be able to access ICT whilst in class. 

Thank you for assisting us to educate informed ‘Junior Global Citizens!’ 

https://www.esmartschools.org.au/


COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 

community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

CYBER SAFETY PROJECT INFORMATION PARENT EVENT 



No Parking signs       
If there is a 'No Parking' sign, you can stop for 2 minutes in that area: 

 if you are picking up or dropping off passengers or goods  

 if you stay within 3 metres of your vehicle. 

If you stop in, or partly in, an area showing a No Parking sign and you 

are not picking up or dropping off passengers or goods, you are 

considered to be parked and can be fined. This is the case even if you 

stay with your vehicle. 

This applies at the ‘Kiss and Go’ areas on Colchester Drive  and Aintree 

Avenue. 

No Stopping signs     

If there is a 'no stopping' sign, you are not allowed to stop or park your 

car in, or partly in, that area for any reason.  

Dropping off or picking up passengers or goods in a ‘no stopping’ area 

is not permitted. 

Permit zone          

Only vehicles displaying a valid permit (issued by the relevant  

authority) can park or stop in a permit zone. 

Azalea Avenue is a Permit  Zone.  Do not park in this street. 

TRAFFIC SAFETY AT DONBURN 
At Donburn we value  the safety of our students.  We now have 480 students from 374 families and 

vehicle traffic near our school has increased at drop-off and pick-up times.  Parents and carers, please 

ensure you park your car with care and consideration of students, their families and our neighbours.   

 

Please DO NOT park across driveways or in the teacher carparks in Pine Way or Colchester Drive.  

Take note of the parking restrictions in the local streets to avoid fines.  You may 

have to park further along the street and walk up to the school to drop-off or pick-

up students.  Please use the paths  

instead of walking across the carparks with your children, for safety.  





Jarod Ryan - Assistant Principal 

 
COMPASS 

https://donburn-vic.compass.education 

Go to the Donburn web site 

donburn.vic.edu.au and click on 

the COMPASS link at the bottom. 

USING COMPASS ON A WEB BROWSER 

HINT: click on the + to 

add Parent Approvals 

for absences 

click save 

Tap on your child’s photo to 

access next screen. 

To let the school if your child is 

not attending school 

Download the COMPASS 

SCHOOL MANAGER App 
Click here          will take you  

to your web browser 

 

Give permissions and/or 

payments 
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The classroom teachers are as follows  

Foundation OOW Ashleigh Walker  OOK Ashlyn Kent OOV Nicole Veis   

Year 1 - 1G Veronica Gogos  1B Jodie Baruta   1WT Amy Thompson/Brian Whitehouse 

Year 2 - 2P Kris Pepper   2TW Evan Terry-Whyte 2HM Lynette Hookey/Lauren Maher  

Year 3 - 3R Marina Redmile  3K Ellen Kiel   3W Mark Whitehead 

Year 4 - 4F Robyn Fraser    4O Jenny Ota    4HS Sophie Har tman-Smith 

Year 5 - 5W Caitlin Wightman 5K Abigail Koh   5T Julie-Anne Tseregounis 

Year 6 - 6D Matt Dickins   6H Meika Hubble  6B Petra Berglund 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 

community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

If you have a concern at any time regarding any issue to do with the school please feel free to mention it to  

Julie Hoskin (Principal) or Jarod Ryan (Assistant Principal). 

CONTINENTAL MITCHAM - Stanley Chen (Parent) Director 582 Whitehorse Road, Mitcham  e: conti.mitcham@gmail.com   

www.continental-tyres.com.au 

 

CURRAWONG TENNIS CLUB (Cnr Reynolds & Springvale Roads, East Doncaster) Extensive Junior Coaching Junior 

Groups (5-18 years), Private Lessons, Friday Social, Friday Night Junior League, Weekend Competition, Holiday Programs 

& Round Robins, Free Trial and Ladies Mornings. Contact Club Coach Ultimate Tennis Training Gary Pitts 0404 028 104. 
 

MAT PILATES Wednesdays 5:30pm to 6:30pm at Ruffey Lake Park. Cost $10  Call Mandy on 0409 568 221 to book!  

 

MANNINGHAM UNITING CHURCH PLAYGROUP Playgroup spaces available now. Manningham Uniting Church in 

Templestowe. Address: 109 Wood Street Templestowe (access from carpark to hall) For children 0-5 years and their 

parents, grandparents and carers. Craft, painting, playdough, messy play, outdoor and indoor play all included each session. 

More details from Chris playgroup@manninghamuc.org or Claire 0410827597 
 

INDIVIDUAL EYELASH EXTENSIONS Applied to each individual eyelash - No more mascara! Completely harmless to 

your natural lashes when applied correctly. Home based business in Donvale, professionally trained and qualified.  Call Bec 

0430 318 172. 

 

DONBURN BADMINTON Thursday Mornings from 9:15am - 11am (a change of day and now for Dads and Mums)  Come 

and join us at social badminton. Bring your friends. Get to know members of Donburn community.  Great exercise, even 

better coffee. Call or text Allison (Raf and Asher’s mum) 0400 984 288. Even if you’ve never tried, you can cheer us on. 

Kiddies and bubs welcome. 

 

RHSPORTS Donburn uniform items For School Donburn hats, you can order on-line and they will be shipped to you or 

free to the school. www.rhsports.com.au Shop 14/100 New Street Ringwood  Ph: 039870 1377  

MOTHERS OF PRESCHOOLERS (MOPS)- Structured mother’s group with crèche in Doncaster for mums of kids  

aged 0-6 years. Two Wednesday mornings per month during school term. Socialise, eat, learn, craft and RELAX! 

First session free for new mums -Call/text Donburn mum Margaret 0410 120 446 e: mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au. 

MENDING AND ALTERATIONS – Zips, hems, lengthening, shortening, taking-in or letting-out. Grandmother and 

grandfather of Dean, Year 3 and Olivia Foundation, with over 50 years experience as a tailor and a dressmaker.  

Call Andrea on 9842 7860, East Doncaster. 

 

HAIRDRESSER - please call Kathy on 0468 457 358 for an appointment. 

 

SUKI KIDS Designer Wear - Designs by a Donburn mum. Ethically made. Girls sizes 7 - 14. Purchase online 

www.sukikids.com.au. Free postage for orders $50+. 

 

 

Using the app - COMPASS SCHOOL MANAGER APP 

Using the web link - https://donburn-vic.compass.education  

or click on the link on our web site -  www.donburn.vic.edu.au 

SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS / CLASSROOM HELPERS  

Donburn appreciates the time you volunteer to help around the school. If you are volunteering in the classroom,  

1. sign in at the office and wear a visitors badge 

2. complete an initial induction with Jarod Ryan (all volunteers)  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fscanmail.trustwave.com%2F%3Fc%3D4062%26d%3Duqni3GhcM0vs5hroIV53mDikyW9CCfosWgm-P5lwqw%26s%3D1411%26u%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww%252erhsports%252ecom%252eau%252f&data=02%7C01%7Choskin.julie.m%40edu
mailto:mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au


 

Donburn Primary School 

Canteen Menu & Price List 

 

Sandwiches & Wraps 
 

Options  
Flat wrap bread $0.50 
Toasted $0.50 
Unbuttered $0.00 
(All sandwiches are made with wholemeal bread) 
 
Fillings 
Buttered $1.00 
Cheese $2.50 
Cheese & tomato $3.00 
Cheese & Ham $3.00 
Ham $2.50 
Ham, Cheese & Tomato $3.50 
Ham & Salad $4.00 
Salad—lettuce, tomato, carrot, Cucumber $3.50 
Tuna $3.50 
Tuna & Salad $4.50 
Vegemite $1.50 
 
choose your option then your filling 

 

Hot Food 
Apple  Pie $2.50 
Sausage Roll $3.00 
Butter Chicken (homemade) $4.50 
Chicken Nugget (Halal) $0.80 
Chicken Wrap—Small (Halal) $3.50 
Chicken Wrap—Large (Halal) $5.00 
Corn Cobette (Halal) $1.00 
Dim Sim Steamed $1.00 
Hash Brown $1.00 
Macaroni & Cheese $5.00 
Macaroni & Cheese (Homemade) $4.50 
Party Pie $1.00 
Meat Pie  $4.00 
Pizza—Hawaiian $3.50 
Pizza—Margherita * $3.50 
Quesadillas—Small $3.50 
Quesadillas—Large $5.00 
Beef Lasagne $5.00 
Spaghetti Bolognese $5.00 
Twista Bolognese pasta $5.00 
 
* Halal upon request 

 

Salads 
 

Salad Pack $3.50 
Ham & Salad Pack $4.00 
Tuna & Salad Pack $5.00 

 

Croissants 
Plain $2.00 
Cheese $2.50 
Ham $2.50 
Ham & Cheese $3.00 

 

Extras 
Lunch bags $0.50 
Spoon $0.50 
Mayonnaise $0.50 
Soy sauce $0.50 

Sweet chilli sauce $0.50 
Sauce squeeze pack $0.50 

 

Snacks/Counter Sales 
Carrot Sticks $0.40 
Plain Chips $2.00 
Honey Soy Chips $2.00 
Vegetable Chips $2.00 
Orange Quarters $0.20 

Popcorn $1.00 
Sultana snack pack $0.50 

 

Sticky Beaks lunch order 

bags 
 

$10.00 
 

These are available from 
the office  

 

Sushi & Rice Paper Rolls Orders 
(Wednesdays Only) all $3:50 each 

Sushi 
Avocado $3.50 
California $3.50 
Chicken Teriyaki $3.50 
Cooked Tuna $3.50 
Crispy Chicken $3.50 
Prawn $3.50 
Tempura Prawn $3.50 
Fresh Salmon $3.50 
Smoked Salmon $3.50 

Rice Paper Rolls 
Chicken Teriyaki $3.50 
Prawn $3.50 
Bean curd $3.50 


